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NEWS FROM THE PRESIDENT 

 

Welcome to our newest member, David Denton of Rockwall.  Please introduce yourself if you haven’t met him yet. 

 

A big thanks to Bernie and Bill for getting us started on the Nativity Scene.  Also a special thanks to Bernie for cutting out all the 
blanks and donating them to us.  Each figure was assigned by lottery to one of the 15 members present and everyone got a great start 

on them. 

 

We got a very nice “Thank You”  note from Charlene Gaines for the plaque.  Bob says she really likes it. 

 

Don’t forget to get started on your Christmas ornaments for our give away latter in the year.  I’ve attached some more patterns that 

Eddie gave me for your use.  Hope to see a lot of them at the next meeting. 

 

I’m looking forward to seeing you all at the April meeting. 

 

Tom 
 

SHOW AND TELL:  Show and Tell was a little light last month (I admit I didn’t bring anything either).  Let’s see some of the great 

work you all are doing this month.  Bring your  Nativity Scene project and show it off. 

 

SNACK VOLUNTEER:  Mary Garrison  
 

DOOR PRIZE WINNER LAST MONTH (AND HOST FOR THIS MONTH):  Mary Garrison 

 
2012  INSTRUCTOR LIST 

 

January – Tom Noller; February – Bernie Gajdica;   March – Bernie Gajdica; April – Dean Walden; May – Bob Case; June - Bill 

Wagoner;  July - Bob Gaines; August – Charley Garrison;  September – Gary Gaulden;  October – Vince Hale 

 

ITEMS OF INTEREST     
 

Think you need a lot of tools?  Watch Lynn O. Doughty carve a Buffalo Soldier with only a few tools including a 

box cutter.  Just a word of warning.  This is an 18 part series so it will take a lot of time if you watch them all.  Also 

talks about how to plan a project.  http://vimeo.com/user2369419/videos/sort:date   

 

WHAT’S IN STORE FOR THE APRIL 28
th

  MEETING? 

 

Dean Walden is back with another unusual project.  Dean says to bring lots of sandpaper and a motorized sander is better.  (Carving 

the toothpicks is optional!)  

  

http://vim/#eo.com/user2369419/videos/sort:date


 

 

    
 

         Welcom David Denton   Notice the old master and the newbie.  What makes us a great club. 

 

    
 

Wayne must be wondering where Bernie went.    Guess he found him. 

 

    
 

      SHOW AND TELL 

  



 

 

 


